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QUESTION: The university has recently issued its new parameters for class scheduling 
which determines not only the use of classrooms at McGill but also when 
faculty members will teach. Why has the university chosen to solve a 
classroom access problem by impinging on the freedom of faculty to 
organize their time ar


